From: Bartnett, David [dbartnett@finsvcs.com)

Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2009 11:55 AM
To: Comments, Public
Subject: fimra suitability

| want to express my strong opposition to FINRAs proposal to expand their scope beyond security
products. FINRA is suppose to watch over security transactions and has no business expanding into
other areas.

David P. Bartnett, CLU, ChFC
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